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Alec, 
  
If you haven't done so, I would recommend reading the new Chapter in Design Manual on Design Build Projects.  It 
is not very long but gives some good insight into documentation that would be needed prior to RFP.  The Chapter is 
called 110.   This could be very helpful to you in your layout of the schedule in moving forward. 


